Department of Spanish,
The University,

University Park,
Nottingham,
England.

RBT/EW 3rd September, 1962,

Miss J. de Boer,
1221 avocado lsle,
Fort Lauderdale,
Florida,

UaSal e

Dear Miss de Boer,

1 am extremely sorry to hear that you cannot
attend the Conference because of the diffia lties of
staff arrangements. It is as disappointing for us as
it must be for you. However, we shall be very glad to
receive your paper, and I shall arrange for it to be
read.

#We shall keep in direct contact with you in
the future, and 1 hope that some day you will be able
to visit us.

Yours sincerely,

o




